
MENZA Candice 

From: MENZA Candice 
Sent: Wednesday, July 31, 2013 2:01 PM 
To: 'bobwine@aol.com'; 'jbrutonstl@aol.com'; JONES Jason W; 'eugen.laengle@powersurf.li'; 

'verobchhome@yahoo.com'; 'zmittge@eugene-law.com'; 'sroberts@eugenelaw.com'; 
'ttalaga@aol.com'; 'ejweihman@yahoo.com'; 'mycek@earthlink.net'; 'mewhite@me.com'; 
WILLIS Kathy 

Cc: 
Subject: 

GRANT Michael; CONWAY Bryan; EMMONS lrv 
Notice of Site Visit- Pigeon Point Water System 

Please see the email below from Chief Administrative Law Judge Michael Grant. 

Thank you, 

Candice .J Menza 

Administrative Hearings Division 

(503) 378-6607 
Candice.Menza@state.or.us 

From: GRANT Michael 
Sent: Wednesday, July 31, 2013 11:10 AM 
To: MENZA Candice 
Subject: Notice of Site Visit - Pigeon Point Water System 

This purpose of this email is to inform the customers of Pigeon Point Water System that the Commission will be 
conducting a site visit of the water facilities tomorrow morning, August 1, 2013, at SAM. The purpose ofthe visit will be 
to gather information to be addressed at the hearing scheduled for lOAM that morning. The Commission has authority 
under ORS 756.075 to enter any premises to perform inspections and tests required to carry out its regulatory functions. 

At the site visit, I will be joining members of the Commission's Water Division Staff, representatives from the 
Department of Justice, and a certified water operator from Oregon Water Services. 

Michael Grant 
Chief Administrative Law judge 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
(503) 378-6102 
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